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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

Town of Eatonia News 
 

Pam Wake- Bylaw Officer 

306-460-8908 or 306-460-9385 

 

Nuisance Grounds Hours 
Mon, Weds, Fri------->1-6 

Tues, Thurs, Sat---->9-12(Noon) 
Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays  

 

 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

 

EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

JULY NEWS 
 

Another month has flown by and the 

summer is half gone.  We have been 

enjoying the warm weather.  The flowers are 

all blooming and our gardens are 

flourishing!  
 

We currently have 20 residents staying at 

E.O.L.  Our condolences go out to the 

family of Frances Lane who passed away 

peacefully on July 16.  It was a pleasure to 

get to know her.  Ross Townsend stayed 

with us for two weeks.  It was nice to see 

you again, Ross! 
 

We need to thank Marie Smith for arranging 

activities while Vicki was on holidays.   She 

organized her usual Craft session, held 

BINGO and got a group together for a Sing 

Song.   Her volunteers included Janice 

Burns, Winnie Larson, Betty Meyer and 

Florence Palmer.  I hope we didn’t leave 

anyone out!   Other activities this month 

were Baking and Manicures.  We have 

enjoyed making floats and ice cream 

sundaes, a nice treat when the weather is 

hot. Thank you to Ariel Donald who helped 

serve ice cream this month.  Also, thank you 

to the ladies from Eston who brought ice 

cream and cones in.  Thank you to Jessie 

Williams for coming in to help serve.   

Another big thanks to The 21-44 Store for 

donating soft ice cream!   
 

Our weekly Bingo games are still very well 

attended.  Thank you to Winnie Larson and 

Chase Oomen for volunteering to help at 

them.  Thanks also go out to Daniel 

Johnson, Jenny Nunweiler, Winnie Larson 

and Jessie Williams for serving evening 

lunch to the residents.  New and different 

faces are always welcome.  If anyone would 

like to volunteer their time to help out at 

E.O.L., call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447.  
 

We must thank the ladies and gentlemen 
who provide our weekly Church services.  
Fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is an 
essential part of their care.  Although 
attendance may seem low at times, the 
service is very important to the ones who 
do come!  Thank you to all of you!   
 

Our monthly birthday party was held on July 

16th.   Happy Birthday to Harvey White, 

Ruth Duncan and Gerald Hartsook!  Thank 

you to Joyce Frank on behalf of the 

Christian Fellowship Church for hosting.  

There were lots of visitors here to help 

celebrate! 
 

Later this month, a group of residents are 

taking a bus trip this month to the Great 

Sand Hills Museum in Sceptre.  We are 

looking forward to this!  Thank you to the 

Eatonia and District Foundation for allowing 

us to use the Handi-van.  For many of our 

residents, the van is the only way they can 

travel anywhere.  It is greatly appreciated! 
 

Last, but certainly not least, our sincere 
gratitude goes out to all of you who have 
made a donation of any kind to our facility.  
We appreciate it very much!! 

 
ENJOY THE REST OF THE SUMMER!! 
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August Rec News 
Swimming Pool 

 Only a month left of the swimming season and 

what a great swimming season it’s been.  Let’s 

hope the weather keeps co-operating.  Watch for 

posters of upcoming events at the pool.  We are 

getting quite a collection in the Lost & Found at 

the pool again, so please check the lost & found at 

the pool office and don’t forget your belongings 

when you leave. 

Public swimming is everyday 1-5 & 7-9 (except 

every Wednesday its 2-5 & 7-9) 

Lane swim is Monday-Friday 6-7pm 

We would like to give a huge thanks to our 

lifeguards/instructors.  Lifeguarding is a huge 

responsibility and they invest a lot of time and 

money into their training.  Without the lifeguards 

we couldn’t open the pool.  They become much 

more than just lifeguards at the pool so please let 

them know how much you appreciate what they 

do!  Thanks to Dustin, Raylene, Jesse, Jayla, 

Travis, Jinnian, Raelle, Kara, Ashley & Max! 
 

Summer Playground Program  

Games, crafts and activities at the arena & 

playground for kids ages 5-11.  $2/day, 9:30am –

noon. 

No need to pre-register 

August dates: 1, 11, 13, 15, 18, 20, & 22 
 

Arena 

Yes, its’ early but it’s time to start thinking about 

hockey, figure skating & power skating. 

This is very important with hockey especially 

when combining with other towns. 

Registration for hockey will be the end of August 

beginning of September so watch for notices 

about registration dates. We have SHA deadlines 

so please, please, please register on time. 
 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 

used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the province.  

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 
 

Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 
 

 
Thank You’s 

I would like to say thank-you to everyone for 
the cards, gifts, food and well wishes 

following my surgery. Your generosity and 
kindness was much appreciated! 

 

Thank-you to my family and friends for the 

constant check-ins and for helping me with 
all the “little stuff” that I needed. The little 

things definitely mean the most sometimes! 
And most importantly~ A huge thank-you to 
Rianne and Janice for taking on the role of 
“me”. You ladies went over and above what 

you needed to and I can’t express how 
grateful I am! Thank-you for loving our girls 

and keeping their summer run smoothly 
while I recovered. They had so much fun and 
that’s exactly what Alf and I had hoped for! I 
honestly couldn’t have made it through the 

last few weeks without you! 
Candice Connolly 

 

mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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Thank you cont… 

 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING THANKS YOU!! 
We are almost half way to our goal of raising 
$37,594.00 for the replacement of our Fire Alarm 
Panel!  The outstanding support of the people 
and businesses of Eatonia and surrounding area 
is greatly appreciated by the residents, staff and 
Board of Directors of Eatonia Oasis Living.   
If you wish to contribute to this most worthy 
cause, please mail your donation to: 

Eatonia Oasis Living, Fire Alarm Fund 
Box 217 

Eatonia, SK  S0L 0Y0 
 

A charitable receipt will be issued. 
Once again, we thank you!! 

 
 

To the lovely ladies of Eatonia and 

surrounding area: 

Thank you for attending my bridal shower, 

for the great laughs, and well wishes! 

Thank you to all that sent well wishes and 

gifts in lieu of absence, your presence was 

just as much felt. 
I am overwhelmed of the thoughtfulness 

that went into the decorations and 

delicious appetizers that day, and I am 

amazed by the uniqueness of each and 

every gift, worthy of lifelong cherishment. 

A special thank you to Nichole Bredy, my 

Aunt Susan, my cousin Toni, and Barb 

Stusrud for making it a very memorable 

life event! 

-Kirsten Theaker 

 

The Eatonia Harvest Crunch Bullarama 

Committee would like to take this time to 

thank the people of Eatonia and surrounding 

communities, all of the volunteers, and all of 

the supporters of the Eatonia Harvest 

Crunch Bullarama over the past 11 years.  

Thanks to your support, we were able to 

raise over $10,000 dollars to be donated 

back to the community this past year.  A 
special thank-you goes out to all of the local 
organizations that work at this event to 
make it a success.  The money was donated 

to the following local organizations:  

Eatonia Oasis Living: $1000.00 
The Eatonia Heritage Committee: $500.00 

The Campground Committee: $500.00 
Eatonia Park Committee: $1500.00 

The Prairie Oasis Fitness Centre: $500.00 
The Eatonia Fire Department: $500.00 

Spartan Athletics: $1000.00 
The Eatonia and District Co-operative: 

$1000.00 
The Eatonia Hall Committee: $500.00 

Eaton School SWAT Organization: $750.00 
The Eaton School Band Parents Association: 

$500.00 
The Eatonia and District Swimming Pool: 

$500.00 
The Eyre Park Hall Roof Project: $1000.00 

The Dam Project: $500.00 
 

This event, and the donations it generates, 
would not be possible without your 
continued support and we look forward to 
seeing you at the 12th Annual Harvest 
Crunch Bullarama on August 7th, 2014!   
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Thank you cont… 
 

Your words of comfort, masses, 

prayers, flowers, cards, phone 

calls hugs and food are helping us 

cope with Harveys passing. 

He was a farmer, he liked going 

down town for Sunday breakfast 

to catch up on how the crops 

were doing and how much rain 

and compare things to his land in 

Salvador. We have precious 

memories of his life in Eatonia. 

No time on earth in long enough 

to share with those we love on to 

prepare our hearts for good bye. 

Thanks to everyone for your 

kindness. 

Hilda, Calvin, Jan and our families 
 

 

 

 
 

Thank you to Daryl Lothammer 
for trenching at  

the Heritage Park. 
 

Town of Eatonia & 
Eatonia Heritage Board. 

 
 

I want to extend a huge Thank-You 

to Pam Schmaltz for organizing such 

a great wedding shower, you really 

made me feel special incorporating 

mine and Shaun’s backgrounds. 

 Great Job! 

Thank you as well to everyone that 

came and your thoughtful gifts they 

are all very well appreciated. 

Additionally for everyone that 

couldn’t attend the shower but still 

thought of us with the cards, 

donations & gifts 
Thank you! 

~Melanie Collette 

 

I would like to thank the 
community for all its well 
wishes, gifts & cards that I 
received for my grad. 

It was greatly appreciated. 
Sincerely,  
Brett Boon-Marchand 
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Eatonia Competitive Soccer would like to thank its members and the 

community for its support of the program. The first year was a huge success. 

The Kids not only had a blast but showed an amazing skill level for 1st year 

players. We ended the season with receiving metals at the end of the year 

tournament in Kindersley. We look forward to many more wonderful seasons.  

Thank-You from the coaches, 

Ryan Hynd & Jenny Andrew  
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For Sale Small Cozy House 

with furniture 2 Bedrooms, 1 bathroom, 
living room, kitchen, and porch 

entry/laundry room on main floor. 
Upstairs attic is fully open as an 

alternative third room, 50,000 obo 
Available Sept 1st 

Contact: Wendell Brock 
306-460-7696 

 

Fresh Saskatoon Pies 

United Church Women selling 9 ½” 

Saskatoon Pies, unbaked for freezing or 
baking. 

Must pre-order by Aug. 7th  

Call Marie at 306-967-2546 or Gloria at 
306-967-2786. 

Pies ready to pick up Sat. Aug 9th 

between 2-4 pm., at church basement. 
Only making 65 pies, so don’t wait to 

order. 

Price $10.00 a pie. 
 

Don’t forget Vacation Bible School Aug 

18-22 at 1:30-3:30 

 

***Water Meter Reader  
will be going around reading meters 

 during the middle of August. If there is a 

note left on your door please call the town 

office at  

967-2251 and leave a message if it is after 

hours, or email your reading to 

eatonia@sasktel.net. ***** 

Kidz korner 
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